
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Ref # GDL/ADV/2022-2023/ALL/01                    Dated : 20th June 2022 

  
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
  

 
Greetings from Gateway Distriparks! 

  
We would like to inform you that we are observing sluggish movement of 

our rakes in Delhi and adjoining divisions due the public unrest in North 

and North east part of Country, this is resulting in delayed placement of 
our rakes in North ICDs’. Also, many passenger trains have been 

cancelled because of the same reason. 
 

This has impacted the evacuation of Export containers from ICDs’ and 
Import containers from Gateway Ports, as the overall transit is affected 

and the turn-around time has increased on account of aforesaid reasons.  
 

Also, May please note that there is a slight impact in Road movement of 
containers too, although we are taking utmost precautionary measures for 

container dispatch, however we would request you to take some 
additional time while planning your EXIM containers.  

 
Please feel free to get in touch for any further query, we will be happy to 

assist you. 

 
Best Regards, 

Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Distriparks 
 


